
STUDLEY WOOD SENIORS  

ANNUAL GENERERAL MEETING 

24th.MARCH 2015 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

 

 

1 Apologies 

 

Apologies were received from D Drew, P Dore, B Muir, B Bixby 

 

2 Minutes 

 

The minutes of the 2014 AGM were approved and there were no matters arising. 

 

3 Reports  

 

The Captains report is attached 

 

The Treasureres report is attached 

 

Both were discussed at the meeting and any questions taken 

 

4 New officers 

 

Mike Atkins was elected as the new Captain and Peter Crook as Vice Captain.  

 

The new committee consists of the above 2 plus Paul Dore , Barry Muir and Steve 

Atkins 

 

5 Thanks 

 

Ed Carpenter thanked Patrick for his work throughout his year as Captain 

 

6 Proposals 

 

Sheet attached 

 

a) The winner of the Champion of Champions cup be automatically included in 

the following years final.  

This was accepted. 

b) The number of Senior run Qualifiers to be played in a year to be reduced to 16 

from 24, this to include any Senior run Silverware matches.  

This was accepted. 

c) All Silverware competitions to be played off main greens not temporary ones. 

This was accepted. 

d) Entry to Senior competitions after the official sign up date should not be 

permitted.  

This was accepted. 



 

e)  The Winter League matches to be included in the number of qualifying 

rounds each year.  

This was accepted. 

f) The possibility of changing the tee times during winter months was discussed.                  

This was not accepted and the winter start time remains at 0900 

g) The winter league to be contested over 3 rounds not 4.  

This was accepted 

h) If we continue with reduced handicaps on temporary greens the difference 

should be 7/8 not 3/4 

This was not accepted 

 

7) AOB 

 

Ken gave a report on the current situation re purchase of the freehold and gave 

his assurance that he was in for the long run ie ten to fifteen years. 

The members replied as one, but we won’t be! 

Dave Walker requested committee look into a plan B when we only have a 

one tee start. Mike Atkins agreed to look into this at the first committee 

meeting. 

Tony Lane requested that the finish dates for each round of the Summer Pairs 

were made known. Bill Taunton said he would add these to the notice. 


